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12th February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HAVANT SOUTH DOWNS COLLEGE (HSDC) 

 
Havant South Downs College will be holding some more Virtual Open Events for our 
Year 11 pupils.  These events will be slightly different to previous events with a focus 
on the experience pupils will get at HSDC, facilities, enrichment, support etc. and a 
live questions and answers session at the end.  The subject videos are on their 
YouTube channel which pupils can watch these on demand if you would like specific 
subject information. 
 
The dates for these events are: 
 

 Thursday 25th February, 6-7.30pm – South Downs Campus 

 Wednesday 3rd March, 6-7.30pm – Havant Campus 
 
Registration for this event is now open, pupils can register here: 
 
hsdc.ac.uk/events 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me: 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Nisha 
Careers Co-ordinator 
moreen.nisha@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 
 

mailto:adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

